
 

   

"Marriage is the most beautiful thing God has created." 

-  Pope Francis, 2016 

 

During Mass on Sunday 19th September we will 

celebrate the blessing of significant Wedding 

Anniversaries in our parish and recognise couples in 

their lifelong commitment. 

If you or someone you know in our Parish or 

community is celebrating a  

Significant Wedding Anniversary of 

10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, 45, 50, 55 or 60 or more years 

and would like it to be recognised at this Mass,  

please contact the Parish Office. 


